
   
 
 

 

April 10, 2019 

 

CPSA imposes practice condition for Dr. Yolanda Alcaraz-Limcangco 

 

Edmonton, AB – Calgary physician Dr. Yolanda Alcaraz-Limcangco has had a practice permit condition 

imposed by the Registrar of the College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta (CPSA), limiting her practice 

to mental health concerns. She had previously been practicing ‘full spectrum’ family medicine; however, 

the College feels that it is in the public’s best interest to restrict her practice.  

Dr. Alcarez-Limcangco recently applied to the Court of Queen's Bench to have the imposition of the 

practice permit restriction removed, and was unsuccessful in that effort.  
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The College of Physicians & Surgeons of Alberta is the regulator for all physicians and surgeons in the province and 

is governed by the Health Professions Act. Our role is to protect the public by issuing practice permits to those who 

meet educational and training criteria, hold Alberta physicians to ethical and medical practice standards, and 

investigate and resolve physician-related complaints. The CPSA also ensures the safety and quality of medical and 

diagnostic testing services in Alberta through an independent accreditation program.  

 

For more information, contact: 

Andrea Garland, CPSA Senior Communications Advisor 

780-969-5020 or andrea.garland@cpsa.ab.ca  
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